



April 2019

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

- PAG Board Meeting, April 1, 9:30 am Deicke Board Room
- PAG Meeting, April 1, 11:00 am 1:00 pm, Deicke Auditorium
- Woman of the Year Luncheon, April 13, 11:00 am, Jacaranda Country Club
- NOTE CHANGE: Mini Workshop on April 15 instead of paint-in. Details below
- Volunteer Show in-take, May 2, 10:00 11:00 am, Deicke Board Room
- PAG Board Meeting, May 6, 5:30 pm, Deicke Board Room
- PAG Meeting/Reception, May 6, 7:00 pm, Deicke Auditorium
- Volunteer Show take-down, May 30, 10:00 am 10:30 am, Deicke Auditorium
- END OF SEASON LUNCHEON, June 5, Jacaranda Country Club

The April 1st meeting at the Deicke Auditorium will include a demo by Frances Tyler on Image Transferring with acrylics. Hope to see you all there at 11 am. Then, come join us on April 15th to try out the technique in a mini-workshop. See description below. After many months of dealing with back surgery and physical therapy we are so very happy to welcome Frances back.

GARDEN FEST



Garden Fest was well supported by 15 artists and others who volunteered their time and donations to make this event a success. My sincere thanks to all especially Effie Lewis who helped extensively with planning. The goal of letting the community know about PAG more than met expectations and resulted in two new members. Melinda Schwartz provided a watercolor demo on Sunday afternoon and answered numerous questions.







MINI-WORKSHOP "Acrylic Image Transfers"

Join us for this <u>all-supplies-included</u> workshop to be held on Monday, April 15th from 10:00 am - 1:00pm at the Jim Ward Community Center. Cost \$40. A fun, easy way to learn how to add an exciting new element to your art. Frances will provide all materials including GOLDEN acrylic gels, mediums and canvas panels. Sign up at the April 1st meeting or send your registration to Sandy Griffin, 7810 NW 85th Ave., Tamarac, FL 33321. Please click on the link for the registration form.

VOLUNTEER SHOW



We have one more show before summer and the prospectus is here! Get your brushes moving if you have volunteered this year.

VOLUNTEER SHOW PROSPECTUS

OPEN SHOW - February 28 - March 14, Main Auditorium, Deicke Auditorium

PAG was honored to have Mayor Lynn Stoner present the Open Show awards. Susan Convery was impressed with the quality of work presented and did a superb job of judging the show. Thanks to all who participated; they can be very proud of their art in this outstanding show. Thank you to our committee: Cheryl Eggleston, Fran Katz, Judy Ackerman, Linda Stoddard, Pat Wahl, Rachelle Berkowitz, Judy Nunno, Pat Brooks, Myra Goldstein, Pat Martin, and Judi Wallack. Thanks also to Ainsley for his assistance and the Deicke staff for their help and support.



1st place Susan Hannsen



2nd place Judy Nunno



3rd place Nancy Lussier



Merit Sharon Demarest



Merit Jorge Leon



Merit Lois Perdue







Judge's Choice Suzanne Clemm Judge's Choice Pat Brooks People's Choice Nancy Lussier



Thank you Judi Wallack

Judi worked tirelessly to make this Open Show a great success.

WORKSHOPS

Frances Tyler's Workshop "Celebrating Watercolor" was a fun workshop full of good energy and happy artists. Some signed up for the Image Transfer mini-workshop on the spot. Thank you Frances for inspiring and challenging us to experiment with our art using water based products, various Golden texture products and Marabu inks.





ART ROTATION PROGRAM -- Calling all PAG artists

PAG followed up on the opportunities to show our members' art and recently provided six pieces of art to Rep. Mike Gottlieb for use in his Tallahassee office. He would also like to have a few more art pieces for his Plantation office. Interested artists, please contact Sandy Griffin. 10% of all sales would be donated to PAG for the scholarship fund.

PAINT-INS

At the March paint-in, Melilnda Schwartz provided her excellent guidance on capturing inspiration from the painting of Van Gogh's bedroom. The simplest of scenes can provide great art work. Thank you Melinda.

Details for the May paint-in will be announced shortly. Arrangements for the summer paint-ins are still pending since the building at Flamingo Gardens is under construction.

WOMAN OF THE YEAR

We are proud to have nominated Fran Katz as our nominee for the many, many hours she put into obtaining products from art supply companies. The products were used for our awards program which in turn allowed us to increase the 2018 Student Scholarship Award. Fran has been a long time supporter of PAG and served as President from 2004 - 2010. Fran will receive the award at the Plantation Woman's Club's 45th annual Woman of the Year Luncheon at the Jacaranda Country Club on April 13th. Congratulations Fran!

AWARDS AND RECOGNITION

PAG members won three of the six awards at Bonnet House Museum's "2019 Impressions Exhibition". 1st Place: Lois Perdue, Honorable Mention: Jorge Leon and

Judy Nunno. In addition, the paintings by Lois and Judy were sold.

At the National League of American Pen Women "Connecting Women" show--1st Place: Judy Nunno and Honorable Mention: Lynda Sauls and Lois Perdue.



Judy Nunno's painting "Dragon Fruit" has been accepted into the Transparent Watercolor Society of America 43rd Annual Juried Exhibition.

Lois Perdue has an upcoming event with "Business For the Arts, Broward". More details will be included our next Brushstrokes.

Jorge Leon sold one of his amazing paintings at the PAG Open Show.

Roland Moorhead's solo exhibit "Time Flies - A Retrospective" is at the Sunrise Civic Center Art Gallery from April 4th - May 25th, 2019. Opening reception is Saturday, April 6th from 6 to 9 pm.

Congratulations to all!

Please let either Pat Martin or Sandy Griffin know of your awards, of upcoming exhibits, and other special events by the middle of the month for inclusion in the next months Brushstrokes.

If you know of an upcoming art event in the area that may be of interest to PAG members, please let us know and we will try to include it in the Brushstrokes.

For additional information about our events and to view our current calendar, visit us online at www.plantationartguild.org.

Join us on Facebook:
Plantation Art Guild Facebook

Thank you, Plantation Art Guild Sandy Griffin, President 954-724-8723 www.plantationartguild.org info@plantationartguild.org

Editors: Sandy Griffin /Pat Martin
© 2013 Plantation Art Guild
Website Designs by AdArtDesigns